Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 583 Peter Brady

From:

Sent: 29 August 2015 07:18

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

While | do not pretend to understand the science of the most likely impact of the proposed dumping, | am in the
water in Dublin Bay almost on a weekly basis since 1980 through snorkelling in Scotsman's Bay off Sandycove in
Winter, to diving around the islands off Dalkey, Howth and Malahide, angﬁ’r'ecks around Dublin Bay.
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| dread to think of the decreased conditions in the Bay if it goesgbegﬁz the UNESCO impact for Dublin and Ireland,
surely no part of this can be legitimate?! 09?66‘\0\
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